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2. DEMOLITION OF GATE LODGE (AN439-2005) 
 
With the opening of the Contact Centre in the main offices of Dundee Contract Services at Clepington 
Road, there is no longer a need for the gate lodge at the entrance to the offices. 
 
A budget cost of £4,300 for the demolition and clearance of the building has been provided by the City 
Engineer.  It is recommended that approval be given to demolish the property and to instruct the City 
Engineer to obtain offers for carrying out the work. 
 
The expenditure can be met from the Departments Revenue Estimates 2005/2006. 
 


